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Our Ref: GS/CH  
 
Friday 23rd February 2024 
 
Online Safety (Whole School) 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Safer Internet Day takes place in February of each year. Pupils in all classes have taken part in specific learning linked to 
‘together for a better internet’ and have completed a range of different outcomes to demonstrate their understudying 
of how to remain safe online. As part of this, I am also asking for the support of all Parents/Carers to ensure that all 
online activity is supervised and that you aware of any passwords and/or PIN numbers set up by your child.  

 
Within our protective behaviours culture at Temple Meadow, we instil in pupils that they ‘have the right to feel safe all 
of the time’ and ‘can talk to anyone about anything, no matter how awful or small’. As part of this, we use a network 
hand, which identifies key trusted adults that children can share worries or concerns with. This promotes and models 
healthy, respectful relationships with others both in person and online.  
 
We appreciate that online games and mobile phones can be a great way for children and young people to keep busy and 
stay in touch with friends and family, but it’s imperative that they play and communicate safely. Please do consider the 
age ratings of games they play, as well as messaging and contact functions on the games and ensure that they are clear 
what to do if they feel worried or unsafe at any time.  
 
We appreciate your ongoing support with this.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Smith 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


